REACH YOUR ASSOCIATION BY EMAIL AT: sunsetlakeshoa@yahoo.com

Greetings!

I’s that time of year to have our annual HOA meeting! | have planned it
for Saturday, April 22nd at 10am at the Sunset Beach Fire Department on
Shoreline Drive, underneath the Mannon C. Gore Bridge.

Issues that we will discuss are:

» The causeway culvert repair, repair of the roads inside the HOA, weed
control of the lakes, repair of the Pearl Bivd spillway
o The adoption of dues associated with vacant land
« Board elections - if you are interested in serving on the Board, please let
me know. Looking to fill multiple positions.
o Other matters that members wish to have addressed
If you do have others concerns which you would like to discuss, please email
them back to me so | can add them to the agenda.

I’'m aware that not all members receive our emails, so please forward this
information to anyone you may know that may not be on our mailing list. | look
forward to finally meeting everyone and talking about how we can all band
together to improve the HOA on various levels.

Attached is the proxy form in case you can't make the meeting.

Feel free to bring any drinks or snacks to share with your neighbors. Please
RSVP by the 15th, so we can geta rough count as to who will be attending, so the
fire department can plan accordingly.

Thank you!! See you on the 22nd!!

Bill Arp



